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NOTICE TO INDUSTRY 
 

 

Date Issued:  08 January 2013    Notice Number:  01/2013 

 

Subject: Vessels departing Vancouver Inner Harbour with over 14.0 Meter 

Drafts 

 

Geographic Area:   Port Metro Vancouver Inner Harbour 

 

Details:  

Vessels departing Vancouver Harbour with a draft over 14.00 meters could potentially be delayed 

due to Under Keel Clearance issues at Neptune Bank and/or First Narrows.  Current windows 

issues at First Narrows have also been identified as a potential problem for these vessels.  

 

 

 

Guideline: 

To allow for the appropriate planning of these vessels, the Authority recommends agents contact 

PPA Dispatch with requests for sailing windows for vessels departing Vancouver Inner Harbour 

with an actual draft of 14.0 meters or more. 

If you have questions or comments concerning this notice, please contact me directly.  

 

Bruce Northway  

Manager, Operations and Labour Relations 


